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Dear Senators

I am writing to ask you to please vote YES on SB 797. This bill will alert police officers when a potentially
dangerous person (with a history of criminal activity or mental illness) tries to illegally purchase a gun. The bill is
intended to help police do their job, in keeping weapons out of the hands of people who are not allowed to
purchase them.

Thank you for your consideration.

Dana Mozer, Family Nurse Practitioner
Portland, Oregon
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